
July 20, 1949

BEsT COPYAVAIMBLE
MEMORANDUM

UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C.

409514

R

TO: Commissioners and General Manager

FROM: T. O. Jones, Assistant Secretary

SUBJECT: Showing of Eniwetok Film

Mr. Trapnell has advised us as follows:

“Early in the spring the first footage proposed
for an unclassified film on the Eniwetok test were
reviewed in Washington, with a script. The footage
has,now been CU’C and edited and the script has been
completely overhauled in accordance with the views
of the Chairman and several staff members who saw
the film.

“Representativesof the Look-Out-Mountain Labor-
atc~ry,which prepared the film, are now in ~fashing-
ton with the revised film and a new script. ‘I’he
Division of Military Application and the Public and
Technical Information Service recommend that this
foc)tage~nd the script be reviewed by the Commis-
sic)ners.

$

A showing of this film for the Commissioners has been sched-

uled for 11:30 a.m.~ Friday, July 22, 1949, in Room 213.

CC: Shugg
Volpe
Trapnell
McCormack
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